
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you are all well. 
 
This terms parents evening will be online. In order to book a slot for parents evening you will need to 
sign up as you have done in previous years - if you are a new parent to the school all you will need to 
do is click on the below link and enter your details and your child/rens details - you will then be able to 
access the Parents Evening page and choose a slot. 
 
 https://minchinhampton.schoolcloud.co.uk/  
 
Parents evenings will be on the week commencing 13th March - all clubs will still be running this 
week, except Choir club. 
 
Slots are available to book from 9am on Monday 6th March and will close on Friday 10th March at 12 
noon. You will not be able to book a slot before or after these times. 
 
If you have any concerns or queries, please contact the school office on admin@minchschool.net. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Alex 
Admin Assistant 
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